
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HR 146 2022 Regular Session Robby Carter

Requests the state Dept. of Education and the Dept. of Transportation and Development to
study the feasibility and effectiveness of installing seat belts on school buses and to submit
a report of their findings to the House Committee on Education by Feb. 1, 2023.


